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City of Tigard
Link Request Denial Appeal Form


The policy regarding links to a website from the City of Tigard website is as follows:

The City of Tigard provides links to governmental websites, non-profit websites and/or websites with which the City has a relationship. Requests to link to a website from the City of Tigard website can be sent to webteam@tigard-or.gov. The request is reviewed for compliance with the Link Request Policy and approved or denied by the City of Tigard Web Administrator. A request denial can be appealed to the Tigard City Council and/or the City of Tigard Executive Staff by completing this Link Request Denial Appeal Form. 

This policy does not apply to the "Reference Links" section of the City of Tigard Public Library. For the policy regarding links in the "Reference Links" section please contact the Tigard Public Library - Reference Services . If your link request has been denied based on non-compliance with the Link Request Policy, you may appeal the decision by completing this form. 

Requester Information

Name:       
Organization Name:      
Phone Number:      
Street Address:      
City, State, Zip:      
E-Mail Address:      
Website Information

Website Title:       
URL:       
Website Description:        

Industry: (industry of the website owner, creator or maintainer…select one)

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Government Website

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Non-profit Organization

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Community Organization

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Other:       
Appeal Information

Reason for Denial:       
Why should a link to this website be reconsidered?       
LINK REQUEST DENIAL APPEAL FORM 
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